Back and forth and back again. The La Crosse city council voted to change its committee structure in September. Getting rid of a couple of committees and creating barriers to having public hearings in front of the entire city council. And then the council changed its course in October. And now have reversed course again. The council has voted to dump two committees including the committee of the whole which involves all council members. Along with that, eliminating entirely the ability for the public to speak in front of the council except by approval of a super majority.